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Hello Committee Members, thank you for the opportunity to give testimony on Senate 

Bill 421. My name is Charlotte and I am a junior at Ridgeview High School. I am an 

officer for the National Honors Society, and I am involved in Future Business Leaders 

of America.  

 

I would like to talk personally about how Senate Bill 421 could serve youth. Because 

this collaborative group is going to be majority student-led, it will allow for youth to 

have a direct impact on other youth. With youth representing diversity and 

underrepresented communities, it will help to address issues that have an impact on 

these groups. I believe that this will impact the future in a positive way.  

 

As lawmakers, you have the power to change the world. I hope that you can see the 

potential this bill could inflict on society and what it could do to help youth. I urge you 

to think about the future and what this bill could do to change things for the better.  

 

Charlotte Triulzi 

Redmond Oregon  


